



JAMES T. ALTON MIDDLE SCHOOL 

SITE BASED DECISION MAKING (SBDM) COUNCIL MEETING

OCTOBER 14, 2008
Sherry Popham, facilitator, called the James T. Alton SBDM Council to order at 4:05 p.m.  Members present:  Jama Bennett, Amanda Minnich, Mark Adams, Vasco Perry, and  Sherry Popham.  Mary Lou Emerine was absent.  

OPENING BUSINESS

A.  10-001. Sherry Popham made the motion to accept the amended meeting agenda (move 7B to November), seconded by Vasco Perry.  Motion carried. 

B. 20-002. Amanda Minnich made the motion to approve the previous meeting minutes, seconded by Vasco Perry.  Motion carried.

C. Jama Bennett shared the following “Good News” with the council: 
      1.  Follow-up to 8th grade girl’s trip to Bowling Green to hear nationally  

                recognized author, Rachel Simmons. Her message on self-esteem was 

                well received by our students.  Several 8th grade teachers 

                accompanied us on the trip.  Suggestion has been made to Mr. Sutton 

                to organize an 8th grade trip for males.    

STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT
           Jama shared with council that the 8th graders recently completed the EXPLORE test and that Jama, Greg, Renee, and Sandy taught classes to the 8th grade regarding the purpose of EXPLORE prior to the test.  Follow-up in classrooms will occur when results are received. 

            Jama also shared that the first round of Think Link had been administered with results due back soon. 

PLANNING 

Jama shared with council that discussions had been held with all teams regarding DEAR time.  All teams are currently restructuring this time to address student achievement.   

BUDGET

         September budget was shared with council.  
10-003. Mark Adams made the motion to accept the September budget, seconded by Sherry Popham.   

COMMITTEE REPORTS 


There were no committee reports presented to the council. 

OLD BUSINESS

A.  Museum update was tabled until the November meeting as Ms. Emerine is gathering information to be shared with the council.   

B. Item moved to November meeting due to previous obligation by Josh Cowley, math department chair.    

NEW BUSINESS

A. Jama shared with council that we are currently in the process of updating our CSIP.  All departments will be working on their own academic component for the purpose of total by-in by teachers within the department.  CSIP is due November 1st and copies will be emailed for input/feedback prior to submission to the district.
B. Renee Marshall-Ousley, Interventionist, attended our SBDM 

     meeting and shared information regarding the first round of MAP 

     testing.  Renee shared a comparison between MAP and multiple 

     choice scores on the CATS test.  Our students scored very well on 

     the first round.  Renee met with all teams during their afternoon 

     PD on October 13th to review information regarding individual 

    students’ needs.  

MISCELLANEOUS BUSINESS/INFORMATION
A. Next meeting date will be November 11, 2008.  Mary Lou Emerine will serve as facilitator and as resource person.   

B. Jama shared with council that we did have an opening for a Reading Interventionist posted and that we hoped to have this position filled within the next couple of weeks.  
ADJOURNMENT

10-006. Vasco Perry made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 
4:50 p.m, seconded by Amanda Minnich.  Motion carried.    

